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HOMECOMING 2010 
 

Alumni Association Homecoming Event! 
“The Best One Yet” 

 
 
 
 If you were there last year, you know what it was like.  If you were not there last year, you 
missed a great event.  But this year is going to be better!  The success of the active chapter, the great 
10 man new pledge class, the huge house right on Hillsborough Street, and the resurgence of the 
Alumni Association all are the ingredients of a truly memorable Homecoming experience.  And you will 
be there on November 12, with the Wake Forest game the next day at Carter-Finley Stadium. 
The Friday evening social will start at 7 pm at the chapter house.  The social will be BYOB, and the 
pledges will keep track of your beverage, ice it if necessary, and get you a “sip” when requested.  Mixers 
and light appetizers will be provided by the Alumni Association.  Dress is “business casual”, so we can 
relax and rekindle old relationships.  We plan to have live music as well!  Overall, this will be a fun and 
rewarding opportunity to see brothers from long ago, meet more recent brothers from our Chapter, and 
meet the actives and pledges that are doing such a good job of keeping our legacy alive.  Sigma Pi 
Power is very strong right now! 
 When you arrive at the house on Friday night, pledges will register you at the door.  We will be 
checking to be sure we have your correct contact information, especially e-mail.  We will provide you 
with a date correct name tag, a reminder of our Founders Day Alumni meeting on February 26, 2011, 
and a map indicating the location of parking spots of some alumni at Carter-Finley Stadium.  Hopefully 
many of you can come visit at the greatest tailgating location in the USA, even if you don’t have tickets 
to the game.  It is truly a wonderful experience, and most of us look forward to the tailgating as much 
(maybe more?) than the game.  However, with the Wolfpack looking good this year, it is all part of a 
great day. 
 We are also asking that Alumni dues are paid at the time of registration on Friday evening, if you 
have not yet paid for the 2010 calendar year.  Dues are necessary for the few expenses the Association 
has, which includes some annual taxes, web site support, and expenses for the two meetings held each 
year.  Dues are very reasonable, based on this schedule – 
 General Alumni Dues - $50.00 per year 
 First year as Alumnus - $0.00 per year 
 Second through fourth year as an Alumnus - $25.00 per year 
The dues payment form is at the end of this newsletter for anyone that wants to send in payment via 
mail, or you can pay with Pay Pal on the Alumni website – that is accessed by clicking the Alumni button 
on the Rho Chapter site. 
 If you have not yet gone to the Rho Chapter Facebook page, please do that right now.  What a 
great way to reconnect with long lost brothers and catch up with everyone.  Go to the Facebook site and 
type in Rho Chapter in the search bar.  Poof, you are there!  So simple.  As of this writing, there are 72 
brothers on the site.  Be sure you are one of us!  We want to have 100+ by Homecoming. 
 

           Continued---> 

Check out the Fraternity on the web at www.ncsusigmapi.com 



Homecoming cont. 
 Most important is that you talk with the brothers that you are in contact with.  Be sure they are 
getting this newsletter and are on the Facebook site.  By each brother reaching out to your contacts, our 
membership list will continue to grow.  This is essential to our continued success, and will help us to 
maintain our growth and progress. 
 If anyone has any memorabilia from your active days, we would like you to bring it to the    
Chapter.  If you want to leave it at the house, that would be great.  If you just want to share it and take it 
back with you, that’s fine too. 
 The listing of the current Alumni Board can be found on the website.  Please contact any one of 
us for further information or any questions you may have about Homecoming.  We will do whatever   
possible to assist you in having a great visit at the new Rho Chapter, and to reconnect with old brothers 
and meet many new brothers.   
 We look forward to a great Homecoming weekend.  We guarantee you a memorable time that 
you will never forget.  We welcome you back home (even though it is a different address.  RIP Clark 
Avenue), and embrace you in this lifelong brotherhood of Sigma PI, Rho Chapter.  See you on           
November 12! 
 

ITB, 

Speedy Mitchell, class of ‘69 

2010 Alumni Association Membership Form 
 
 Name: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 Address: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 City: _______________________ State: _________ Zip: ____________ 
 
 Best Contact Phone Number: _______________________________________ 
 
 Email Address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 Pledge Semester/Year: _______________________ Graduation Year: ___________ 
 
 Membership Type: (Please Select) 
 
 Alumnus (More than 4 years removed from Undergraduate) - $50.00/year  _________ 
 
 Young Alumnus (2-4 years removed from Undergraduate) - $25.00/year _________ 
 
 1st Year Alumnus (Up to 1 year removed from Undergraduate) - Free/1st yr. _________ 
 
 Checks should be made payable to: Sigma Pi Alumni Association 
 
 Please fold form and remit with payment to: Steele Hall (Treasurer) at 1046 Brighthurst 
Drive, Raleigh, NC 27605 or pay online using the Paypal link at www.ncsusigmapi.com. 
 
 The Sigma Pi Alumni Association will not sell or use your email address or phone number other than to 
 communicate regarding the Association. 


